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“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Sports Day  

Yesterday we held our Sports Day. We were very 
lucky with the weather and the children had a lovely 
day. Thank you to all the staff, children and families 
for making it a special day. I would like to 
particularly thank the children in Year 6 who did an 
amazing job supporting the children in the Infants 
during the morning!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance 2021/22 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

97% 100% 94% 98% 100% 97% 93% 

Kent Life Trip 

On Tuesday the children in Years R, 1 and 

2 visited Kent Life for the day. They had 

a fantastic day. Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

Meet the Teacher  

transition   
On Thursday 7th July, the          
children will spend the morning with 
their  teacher for September to 
get to know them and have morning   
lessons together.  

Teachers for September 2022 

Year R: Mrs Burns 

Year 1: Mrs Campion 

Year 2: Mrs Grant 

Year 3: Mrs Hutley-Reynolds 

Year 4: Miss Rowe  

Year 5: Mrs Stenning 

Year 6: Miss Richardson  

We  welcome  Mrs Stenning and 
Miss Rowe to our team and say good 
bye and good luck to Miss Wood  
who will be leaving us at the end of 
Term 6.  

The children’s End of Year    
reports will be sent to you through      
Parentmail on Tuesday 12th July. 
There will be an Open Afternoon on 
Monday 18th July 2.45pm for one 
parent to join your child in class to 
share their learning. A form will be 
available through ParentMail to 
inform us if you will be attending.  

If you would like to discuss your 
child’s report please arrange this 
with their class teacher via the 
class email for this day.  

St Patrick St David St George St Andrew 

1st 2nd 3rd 4th 

4804 4801 4772 4588 



Birthdays  
 

Troy   age 5 

Harry  age 8 

Dates for your diary 
1 July—Enterprise Afternoon Years 4 and 6—2.30pm 

4 July—Bank Holiday (in lieu of Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) Children not 
in school 

5 July—Enterprise Afternoon Years 3 and 5—2.30pm 

5 July—New Intake Stay and Play 2.15pm 

8 July—Year 4 Assembly 2.30pm 

11 and 12 July—Year 6 play 2pm 

12 July—Enterprise Afternoon Infants  

13 to 15 July—Year 6 Residential Trip  

18 July—2.45pm Open afternoon—opportunity to discuss your child’s 
report.  

21 July—Last day of academic Year, Leavers Mass 11.00am and Year 6 
Assembly 2.45pm 

22 July—INSET day children not in school  

Mathlete of the Week  
Year R   Romee 

Year 1   Victoria 

Year 2   Polly 

Year 3   Freya 

Year 4   Mary-Ann 

Year 5   Seth 

Year 6   Aidan                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Book of Excellence 

The following children received a sticker during our 
assembly this morning 

Year R   Alex and Joseph 

Year 1   Ivy and Kayden 

Year 2   Holly and Gabriel 

Year 3   Freya and Jude 

Year 4   Olivia and Ademola 

Year 5   Elsie and Michael 

Year 6   Yinka and Jayden 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

Year R   Isaac 

Year 1   Tomás 

Year 2   Sadie 

Year 3   Sadie 

Year 4   Bobby 

Year 5   Sophia 

Year 6   Noah 

Platinum Jubilee Books  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today the children across the school will take home their Platinum 

Jubilee books which arrived this week. 

Children in state-funded primary schools across the United Kingdom 

receive a free commemorative book to mark Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum 

Jubilee.                                                                                       

Designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime commemoration of the 

Platinum Jubilee and written in collaboration with royal experts and 

historians, the book tells the story of a young girl, Isabella, visiting her 

Great Granny Joyce who tells her about the Queen and this year’s 

Jubilee.                                                                                                                        

‘Brilliant bookmarks’ from the Reading Agency have been distributed 

with every book, to support and encourage reading for pleasure 

amongst children at school and over the summer. The book is also 

featured within the National Literacy Trust’s Platinum Jubilee Royal 

Reading Challenge.  

Aylesford Priory 2022 

Last week, Year 6 visited Aylesford Priory for a day of 

reflection, pray and praise with other 

Catholic Primary Schools in the Diocese.  
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